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October 23, 2024 
 
Attention: Paul Sweet, Chair, OPP Detachment Board  
 
Dear Mr. Sweet: 
 
Re: Resolution – OPP Detachment Board – Appointment of At-Large Community 

Representative for 2025 

The Council of the Town of Tecumseh, at its regular meeting held October 22, 2024, gave 
consideration to report CAO-2024-08 entitled “OPP Detachment Board – Appointment of At-Large 
Community Representative for 2025”. 

At their meeting, Tecumseh Council passed the following resolution: 

“Motion: RCM – 244/24” 

 Moved by: Councillor Tania Jobin 
 Seconded by: Councillor Alicia Higgison 

That Report CAO-2024-08 OPP Detachment Board At-Large Member Appointment for 2025 
be received and that the respective recommendation noted in the report be approved.  

That the appointment of Ed Hooker to the Essex County OPP Detachment Board 1 as the 
Municipality of Lakeshore’s at-large community representative for the 2025 calendar year, as 
approved by Lakeshore Council on October 8, 2024, be endorsed. 

Please consider this letter as confirmation of the Town of Tecumseh’s action on the above matter. 

Yours very truly, 

 
Robert Auger, LL.B. 
Director Legislative Services & Clerk 

RA/kb 
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